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St. Paul Intergroup COVID-19 Update 
 

Per the “Stay-At-Home” order issues today (3/25/2020), by the Minnesota 
Governor, the Intergroup Office will be closed beginning at 6:00 PM on Friday 
(3/27/2020). You can find further information regarding the Stay-At-Home Oder and its 
application to A.A. groups at https://mn.gov/governor/covid-19/faq/. The FAQ answer 
to AA groups meeting is the last item. 

We will resume open office hours at a future date, hopefully after the two weeks 
the Governors Order suggests. We will post any notices of this on this website. 

The phones (651.227.5502) will continue to be answered during the normal office 
hours, and some of the questions and services you might conduct will be provided to 
you at a reduced level. 

We will continue to provide meeting information changes in our online directory, 
which will continue to be accepted and managed through the dedication of our 
website team, as they are communicate to by the staff at a remote/home office. 

Speaker assignments for speaker meetings, as well as Temporary Sponsorship 
assignments and 12th Step assignments will NOT be provided (with the exception of 
assignments made by our Night Owl volunteers—who will ask someone to CALL the 
person requesting a 12th Step. No personal visits will be arranged) due to this “Stay-At-
Home” order.  

We do this to ensure that we do not participate in placing our members, 
volunteers or staff members in harm’s way and to be responsible Minnesota corporate 
and spiritual citizens. 

Should you have any questions, you are welcome to call the usual Intergroup 
phone number (651.227.5502), or email us at lifeline@aastpaul.org, and we will provide 
all the information at our disposal. 
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